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News at Central 
   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher 

 

Dates to Remember 

 

Kindergarten 

Orientation Days 

14th November 

21st November 

28th November 

 

 
 

Friday 15th November 
 

 
 

 

GOLD REWARD 

OUTING 29.11.2019 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 

Canteen will be  

operating again each 

Friday  

 

SWIM SCHOOL 

snaps 



 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Week 5 – my last week relieving for Mr Fisher! Thank you to 

everyone for your support and for being so kind. It has been 

lovely to meet parents and carers and become more familiar 

with our amazing students. 

 

The Remembrance Day Ceremony was held yesterday. 

Thank you to Mr Dougherty for organising this and to our 

school captains and vice-captains for carrying out your roles 

so well. All students behaved most respectfully as we 

remembered those who fought to make our lives free in this 

country. Thank you to community members for your 

attendance. 

 

Last week, there were many of our students learning to be safe around water and 

some very brave ones learning to overcome their fears to learn the basics of 

swimming. It really is a big moment in a child’s life. Special thanks to Mr Perkins, Mr 

Hosken, Mr Shipway and Mrs Podnar for supporting students in the water safety 

program.  

 

This week, Health Workshops for Stage 3 students will occur on Wednesday and 

Thursday. 

  

Friday 15th November will be Footy Colours Day. All children are welcome to come 

to school in their favourite team’s colours. The canteen will be making hotdogs 

which can be ordered in the morning. 

All I can say is: Go the Crows for next year! 

 

The Gold Reward outing has been changed to the 29th of November. 

Teachers and students have started practising for Christmas Concerts which will be 

an excellent entertainment for us all. 

 

Our hard working clerical staff, Trudy, Gina, Michelle and Lana, have been 

organising awards and sending letters out for our Presentation Day. I have really 

appreciated their patience and support over the past five weeks. 

 

Thank you teachers, Mr Dougherty, Mrs Podnar, Mrs Parker and our SLSOs. I couldn’t 

have done it without you by my side. It’s wonderful to work with such a caring and 

dedicated team. 

 

 

 

From the Principal 
 

 

Yours in Education 

 

Robyn Miani 

Relieving Principal 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 

Weekly Class & POP Awards Term 4 Week 3 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTES SENT HOME 

 

 

 

 

 
 

RAINBOW READERS 
 

Congratulations to the following students who have completed their Reading Level on 6th 

November, 2019. 
 
 

 

 

 

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 

  

 

KV Isla S, Halah G. 

KM Savannah S, Estelle R. 

1Z Nivek K, Eva R. 

2R Bella N, Jackson L. 

3/4P  

3/4H  

5/6J Lachy W, Preston P. 

5/6P Darlene N,  

CAPA Isla S, Chasen M, Kenneth K, Lahne B. 

CLASS OF THE WEEK –  

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED 

Hot Dog Day Eldest Student 

Footy Colours Day Eldest Student 

Stage 2 Silverton Excursion Stage 2 Students 

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible 

RED Shayla K, Eden P. 

ORANGE Isabelle S. 

YELLOW Alexis S. 

INDIGO Charlotte C, Charlotte K, Darci H, Olivia C, Isabell C, Tom K. 

VIOLET Kurtis L, Eli M, Hannah K. 
 

Please note Rainbow Reading Cards can only be returned on Wednesdays. 

 

School Assembly  
Friday, 15th November  

commencing at 11.20am 

All welcome to attend 

 

FINAL SCHOLASTIC 

BOOK CLUB DUE  

29TH NOVEMBER 2019 
 



 
 
 

 

Library Stocktake 
 

Attention Parents & Carers!! 

Library Stocktake will be happening in Week 7 starting Tuesday 26th of November. 

We will be ceasing Library Borrowing from Week 5 Monday the 11th of November. 

Notes will be coming home with students on any current or outstanding books borrowed from the library ensuring 

there is plenty of time to chase or find any books that haven’t been returned. 

If you know your child has any library books at home, please start sending them back to school, it would be greatly 

appreciated. 

Mrs Parker 

RFF/Library teacher 

 

 
Kindergarten 2019 

Orientation/Transition Dates 
 

There are 3 remaining visits for all children – 
 

Visit 3 Thursday 14th November 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

Children will be involved in classroom activities. 
 

Visit 4 Thursday 21st November 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

Children will be involved in classroom activities. 

Information session for parents and carers with  

Mr Fisher, Mrs Podnar and P&C.  

(Kindergarten packs will be handed out) 

 

Visit 5 Thursday 28th November 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

Parent/Carer Information Session 

‘Live Life Well and Healthy Eating, Eat it to beat it’ and tour of the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLD REWARD OUTING WILL BE HELD 

ON FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER, 2019 

(NOT THIS FRIDAY)  

NOTES GOING HOME SOON 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL LUNCHES / FORGOTTEN ITEMS 
Due to many Classroom disruptions, we ask parents who need 
to bring lunches or any items up for their child, to leave them at 
the School’s Front Office.  Thank you. 

SIGN-INS  
Due to Evacuation procedures/legal requirements can you please 
ensure you sign in at the Front Office if you are volunteering in 
classrooms, attending meetings and/or working on school premises.  
Lanyards will be allocated to all volunteers.  
 
APPOINTMENTS 
We also ask if you need to talk to teachers about students that you 
please make an appointment to allow teachers to give you the time 
you need. 

LOST PROPERTY 

Any lost items of clothing, lunch boxes, etc. not 

collected by the end of this week will be donated 

to the Uniform Shed / local charities. 



 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15th November, 2019 is FOOTY COLOURS DAY! Please come dressed 

in your favourite footy or sporting teams colours for the day! We ask you to 

make a gold coin donation to Children’s Cancer Research. Class teachers 

will collect the money in class. So dust off the jersey and get dressed in 

your finest footy colours! 
 



 
 
 

 
 

Remembrance Day 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


